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The Narragansett Bay Commission (NBC) is sponsoring a day long workshop to provide an opportunity to discuss the latest water quality data collected
and research conducted in Narragansett Bay. We hope to bring together Narragansett Bay’s water quality experts, regulators and other stakeholders to
discuss their most recent findings, source reduction successes and future monitoring and research needs. We are also bringing in the regulators from
Rhode Island and Massachusetts to get the states’ regulatory perspectives. This workshop will be a great opportunity for all stakeholders, scientists and
regulators to exchange the latest information and improvements in the Upper Bay, and discuss our future path toward achieving and surpassing water
quality standards. We sincerely hope that you will embrace the opportunity to attend this free workshop.

If you are able to attend, please RSVP to the NBC by contacting Ms. Kimberly Kirwan at 401-461-8848 x391 or
kimberly.kirwan(@narrabay.com by June 10, 2011, so that proper arrangements can be made.



